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Tuition Pupils 

Regulations established by the State Education Department require the School District to pay 
to another district tuition for those children whose parents reside in Newburgh and whose 
children, for official reasons, have been placed in a school(s) in another district. By the same 
token, children attending school in the Newburgh District whose parents reside in another district 
must pay tuition to the Newburgh District through the home district. It is, therefore, important 
that every school keep careful records and documentation concerning the legal residence of the 
children attending Newburgh schools. 

It is the policy of this District to assess tuition charges for each pupil attending school in this 
District on a tuition basis in a manner that is fair and equitable to both sender and receiver. 
Tuition may only be assessed for those pupils whose attendance has been approved by the Board. 

Tuition rates shall be set on a tentative basis based upon the estimated cost per pupil for the 
ensuing school year as determined from the budget for the current year, and adjusted 
subsequently to the actual cost per pupil for the completed school year. The tuition rates shall be 
made known to the sender prior to the start of the school year. 

Tuition billings will be made twice annually immediately following the billing period. When 
a pupil attends less than a full month, tuition charges for that month shall be prorated. Individual 
tuition charges must be paid prior to the end of each semester in order that the pupil be continued 
for the next semester. 




